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Bletchington Public School 
Works notification May 2022 

Dear neighbours, parents and carers, 

Works are progressing on the Bletchington Public School building and in the coming weeks there will be 
increased truck movement around the Phillip Street site entrance as the first floor concrete slab is poured.  

The concrete pour is planned for Tuesday 17 May from 7 am to 5 pm. The date may change to accommodate 
weather conditions.  

Traffic control will be in place for the safety of students, staff, and the local community. Where possible, it is 
recommended that students utilise the Matthews Avenue or Peisley Street entrances on the day of the 
concrete pour. 

We are here to make sure that work is completed safely and efficiently and we will minimise impacts, 
including noise, on the community at every opportunity.  

If you have any queries relating to this work, please contact us using the contact information below. 

Thank you for your patience while we deliver this important school infrastructure. 
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